















Our Christian Values are * Stewardship * Service * Courage * Perseverance * Hope * Kindness * Forgiveness * Love * Friendship * Respect * Compassion * Thankfulness

Wreningham VC Primary School

Friday 09/10/2025 NO 6



Please can we once again remind parents not to park in the immediate vicinity of the school buildings particularly on the road junction. We pay to use the Village Hall carpark and would ask parents to utilise

this please. There is a constant danger of a child, cyclist or pedestrian being knocked over because of the inappropriate parking which, in turn, blocks the visibility of the roads. Thank you for your co-operation with this.

Some events happening this weekend and next week:



This Saturday, 11th October - please do come along between 8am and 1pm and help with FOWS Tidy Up Day. We have lots of weeding, sweeping, pruning and DIY to do. Just bring your wheelbarrows,

spades, pruners and enthusiasm and hope the sunshine stays out! Children are very welcome but must be supervised please.



Wednesday 15th
October – after
school, the School
Council will be

holding their first event of the year, their Harvest themed cake sale. Cakes will be priced at just 50p each. Please bring along any contributions in the morning and



they can be put in the Mary Fairman room. Thank you in advance for your support.



Thursday 16th October – sees our annual Harvest Festival in the Village Hall at 9.15am. Everyone is welcome to come along and celebrate with us and hear the

wonderful harvest songs that the children have been learning.

Please don't forget we would be very grateful for food contributions which the Salvation Army will share with



those in need within the community. Contributions can be placed in the school foyer please.

Wre	eningham VC Primary S
DIARY DATES 2025	
OCTOBER	
Sat 11	FOWS Tidy Up Morning 8am-1pm
Thurs 16	Harvest Festival, Village Hall, 9.15am
Mon 20-Weds	Parents Evening
22	-
Weds 22	Yr3/6 Cross Country - Langley
Fri 24	FOWS Autumn Fayre after school, Pumpkin
	Trail/Cake Sale
Fri 24	Break Up for Half Term
Mon 27 – Fri 31	Half term Holiday
NOVEMBER	
Mon 3	Back to School
Weds 5	School Flu Immunisations
Weds 5	FOWS - National Doughnut Day Sale after
	school
Thurs 6	Yr5/6 Tag Rugby, Wymondham Rugby Club
Sat 8	Open Morning for new 2026 parents and
	children 10.00-12.00
WC: Mon 10	Anti-bullying week
Mon 10	Odd Sock Day
Weds 12-Fri 14	CL4 Residential to Horstead
Fri 14	Reception Class Health Checks
Fri 14	Children In Need – Wear spots day
Thurs 27	CL1 Stay and Play 8.30-10.00am
DECEMBER	
Tues 2	CL3 Christmas Performance 9.30am and
	5.30pm at Village Hall
Fri 5	FOWS Christmas Fayre after school
WC Mon 8	RE Week
Thurs 11	CL1 Christmas Performance 9.15am in
	School hall
Fri 12	FOWS Sponsored Santa Run
Mon 15	KS2 Christmas Party
Weds 17	CL2 Christmas Performance
	9.15am at Village Hall
Weds 17	Christmas Lunch
Thurs 18	KS1 Christmas Party
Thurs 18	FOWS – Christmas outfit day dress down day
Fri 19	Christingle Service, Wreningham Church
	1.30pm
Fri 19	FOWS Christmas School Disco
Fri 19	Break Up for Christmas
Mon 22 – Mon	Christmas Holiday
5 th Jan	
Tues 6	Back to School





Parents Evenings will take place Mon 20th October to Weds 22 October after **school.** An online booking link will be emailed to parents

next week. So please look out for it in your inbox and book your appointment with the class teacher.



On Thursday we took three teams of unbelievable hard-working footballers to the School Games South Norfolk Girls Football

tournament. All the girls have been practising hard in, and after school, and our hard work definitely paid off, with all teams winning through to the afternoon quarter finals after completing their morning group stages unbeaten. After a battling afternoon of knockout football, the year 3/4 team became South Norfolk champions, for the second year running and the year 5/6 girls improved on last year's 4th place by making it all the way to the final, being narrowly beaten 1-0 with 30 seconds to go in the final. A huge well done to all our girls, some of whom were experiencing tournament football for the first time.

WELL DONE WRENINGHAM GIRLS!



CLASS 3 – Residential to Aylmerton.

Reminder, please to complete the permission via the link sent home in the trip letter and also pay the deposit by 20th October. Many thanks.



Another current hot topic is smartphones for primary aged children – or rather how not to be pressured into buying your children a smartphone!

The following organisation "Smartphone

Free Childhood" has a very useful website with information for parents about talking to your children about smartphones when they start to ask for one. They are also running a campaign to promote a Smartphone Free Childhood and asking parents to sign up to their pact. Currently Wreningham has 5 families signed up and it would be great if more would join. Please see the website below.

parentpactresults.smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk

Stars of the Week:

Class 1: Erin/Joshua Class 2: Isaac/Harriet Class 3: Finn/Ottilie Class 4: Farah/Archie



If you haven't already done so, please could you sign and return the Home School Agreement that was sent home. Thank you to

those that have already returned them.



IMPORTANT SAFEGUARDING NOTICE CONCERNING THE SPY DOGS/SPY PUPS/SPY CATS BOOKS by Andrew Cope

Do your children have any of the popular Spy Dogs/Spy Pups/Spy Cats books at home?

There has been an announcement in the press which has been brought to our attention that some editions of these books include a printed web address at the back. This link used to go to the author's website, but the domain is no longer under his control. It has since been taken over by a third party and now leads to inappropriate adult content.

The publisher, Puffin, has halted distribution and sales of the books and is working with retailers to remove copies from circulation. They have emphasised that the website has no connection to the author or publisher.

If your child has any Spy Dog, Spy Cat or Spy Pups books at home, please check the back for website links and make sure they do not try to visit the site.

It is, however, safe for children to continue reading the stories themselves — the concern is only with the outdated link.



Thank you from Class 1 for all the wonderful shiny conkers! They have had a wonderful time counting and measuring them all.





Please don't forget to ask your family and friends to collect the Art Supplies tokens that are appearing in the EDP newspapers. We have until 6th December to collect as many as possible.